
SAN FRANCISCO EARTHQUAKE PROPOSAL

A proposal to seismically retrofit some buildings in San Francisco has come under fire due to fears that it could cause a
wave of rent.

It ruptured km mi along the San Andreas Fault. The latest measurements, taken in December, show that the
building has sunk a foot and a half and is leaning 14 inches toward neighboring high rises. Its president also
immediately chartered and financed the sending of two ships to return with shiploads of lumber from
Washington and Oregon mills which provided the initial reconstruction materials and surge. Every one is
talking of it this afternoon, and no one is in the least degree dismayed. The city of South San Francisco is
currently holding a sub-committee meeting on this development Monday. Others that hadn't been destroyed
were dynamited by the Army forces aiding the firefighting efforts in attempts to create firebreaks. The death
toll is estimated at over 3, people. It was pressed ahead mainly by re-insurers. Award presentations, religious
services, a National Geographic TV movie, [69] a projection of fire onto the Coit Tower , [70] memorials, and
lectures were part of the commemorations. Rebuilding funds were immediately tied up by the fact that
virtually all the major banks had been sites of the conflagration, requiring a lengthy wait of seven-to-ten days
before their fire-proof vaults could cool sufficiently to be safely opened. Explore an aquarium, planetarium,
and natural history museumâ€”all under one living roof. Also, aside from merely expanding nonresidential
uses in many neighborhoods, the fire created economic opportunities in new areas, resulting in clusters of
business activity that emerged only in the wake of the disaster. What shifted the debate on seismic safety was
the sinking and tilting of the floor Millennium Tower. A widely used welding technique was found to rupture
during the Northridge earthquake in Los Angeles. Audio full text Problems playing this file? Sullivan, was
gravely injured when the earthquake first struck and later died from his injuries. What struck him about the
reaction of those around him was that "it does not seem to have affected any one with a sense of final
destruction, with any foreboding of irreparable disaster. Yet skyscrapers cast a much broader shadow of risk
across a city and their collapse or impairment could cause a cascade of consequences. Some of the greatest
losses from fire were in scientific laboratories. Despite a quick response from San Francisco's large military
population, the city was devastated. But not skyscrapers. The United States Geological Survey rates the
ground there â€” layers of mud and clay â€” as having a very high risk of acting like quicksand during an
earthquake, a process known as liquefaction. The earthquake and fires killed an estimated 3, people and left
half of the city's , residents homeless. You'll be happy you did.


